WHITE & CASE INSTRUCTED ON $400 MILLION ROAD PROJECT
IN PERU
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White & Case has advised on the long-term project financing for an 875 km toll road project in
Peru.

The financing will cover the development, construction, operation and maintenance of the road,

Longitudinal de La Sierra — Tramo 2. In addition to constructing new roads, the project also requires
the rehabilitation and maintenance of existing ones.

The project's sponsors are SACYR Concesiones, SACYR Concesiones Peru and Constructora Malaga
Hnos.

Partners Carlos Viana and Fernando de la Hoz led the White & Case team.
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